
REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL 
ORCHESTRA STUDENT OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL TO 

ORLANDO, FLORIDA

The Permian High School Orchestra is requesting to travel to Orlando, Florida, in June 
of 2021.  The students will visit both amusement parks and the Kennedy Space Center 
on this trip.  The group will consist of approximately 30 students and chaperones.  
Preliminary cost projections are $1,910 per participant, and the students will be 
fundraising a portion of this money.  The cost of the trip will cover all transportation, all 
activities, and housing expenses. This trip includes a visitation to the Kennedy Space 
Center in Cape Canaveral. Trip insurance is included with the trip fees, in the event that 
the trip needs to be cancelled due to COVID.


